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COMMUNITY GROUP TO HOST INFORMATION FORUM ON  
FOXCONN DEVELOPMENT 

“Residents have questions and concerns about what to expect in the coming months.”  
 
 

MT. PLEASANT, WI April 20, 2018 - ​ Local community organization, “A Better Mt. Pleasant” 
will host a Foxconn development community information forum at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, May 2, 
2018 at Village Hall. The event is free and open to the public. 
 
Kelly Gallaher, a representative for the group stated, “While local municipalities like Somers plan 
to hold informational meetings to answer questions and give updates on the Foxconn 
development plan, Mount Pleasant has yet to hold a single community meeting as promised.”  
 
A Better Mt. Pleasant has invited more than 30 state, county and local officials to attend the 
information forum and answer questions from residents about construction plans and 
development timetables given the news that Foxconn plans to break ground sometime this 
summer. 
 
“Residents have questions and concerns about what to expect over the next few months,” 
Gallaher said. “Their lives are already being impacted.”  
 
The forum will be accompanied by a Facebook LIVE online broadcast at 
Facebook.com/abettermtpleasant/ 
 

A Better Mt. Pleasant is a nonpartisan, community organization dedicated to advancing a fair, 
accountable and transparent local government in Mount Pleasant, Wisconsin. 
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